
PUBLIC NOTICE
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

News Media Information  202 / 418-0500
Fax-On-Demand  202 / 418-2830

TTY  202 / 418-2555
Internet:  http://www.fcc.gov

ftp.fcc.gov

DA 07-1355
Released:  March 19, 2007

WIRELINE COMPETITION BUREAU ANNOUNCES OMB APPROVAL OF THE 
2007 FCC FORM 499-A

On December 18, 2006, the Commission sought approval from the Office of Management and 
Budget (OMB) of the information collection for the revised FCC Form 499-A, FCC Form 499-Q, and 
accompanying instructions.  On March 19, 2007, the Commission received OMB approval.

Contributors are required to file the FCC Form 499-A on April 2, 2007, so that the Universal 
Service Administrative Company (USAC) may conduct a true-up process between projected universal 
service fund revenue reported on the 2006 FCC Form 499-Qs and historical revenue reported on the 2007 
FCC Form 499-A.

People with Disabilities:  To request materials in accessible formats for people with disabilities 
(braille, large print, electronic files, audio format), send an e-mail to fcc504@fcc.gov or call the Consumer 
& Governmental Affairs Bureau at 202-418-0530 (voice), 202-418-0432 (tty).

For further information, please contact Greg Guice, Wireline Competition Bureau, 
greg.guice@fcc.gov, (202) 418-0095.
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